
Clerk’s Report for Feb 25  

Playing Field: 
 

• The signage for no motorised vehicles has been installed in the playing field. 

• The trees near the playing field entrance are due to be planted on the 1st March. 

• The goal posts are due to be re-installed on the 1st March. 

Cemetery: 

• The memorial testing has been undertaken. 

• Notices have been placed in the Cemetery noticeboard.  

• The order has been given for temporary stabilisation of the 6 memorials identified as 
being unstable. 

• The benches in the Cemetery have been checked and one has been identified as in 
need of replacement. 
 
General: 

• Overflowing bins have ben reported 4 times to Cornwall Council over the past 
month. The one outside the spar shop reported 3 times and the one outside the 
doctor’s surgery once.  

• Tree branches dumped in Hall Road play area were reported to Cornwall Council. 

• A panel in the bus stop opposite the doctor’s surgery has been removed, quotes are 
being sought to have this repaired. 

• The responses for the Consultation into standards in Public Life has been submitted.  

• A member of staff undertook a street clean following the recycling collection on the 
14th February. 

• No Parking sign for Enniscaven Bus Stop has been installed. 

• Cornish Lithium have been contacted regarding a Japanese knotweed awareness sign 
found in Manson Place (removed from Trelavour Downs). 

• Benches throughout the parish have been checked. 

• The area at Freda’s Triangle has been cleared by our staff in preparation for tree 
planting. 

• QR stickers have been cleaned off the notice boards. 
 

 


